
1 

 

 

No. CBSE/SECY/2019/       Date: January 6, 2020 
 

Heads of all Schools  
Affiliated to CBSE 
 

Dear Principals, 

Subject: Activities in the Month of January 2020 

 
Greetings for the New Year 2020! 

We shall welcome the New Year with a few innovative activities. In the month of January 2020, 
the regional level round of the first CBSE Art Exhibition will be organized at 16 different venues 
across the country.  

Another major activity for this month is the first annual CBSE Reading Contest. It is well 
accepted that Reading Literacy is not only a foundation for achievement in other subject areas 
within the educational system but also a prerequisite for successful participation in most areas of 
adult life. Hence, with a broader goal of promoting Reading Literacy among the learners, the 
CBSE Reading Contest will be held in the month of January 2020. 

I expect that the enthusiastic spirit demonstrated by you in all our collective efforts for 
educational transformation will continue and the above activities will also have almost 100% 
participation from your schools. 

I also hope that you are utilizing the DIKSHA portal to the fullest by downloading from 
https://diksha.gov.in 

You are also requested to upload a brief report of these activities, containing a few photographs, 
on the website of your school and also send the same to your concerned Regional Office. 

 
 
 

(Anurag Tripathi) 
Secretary 

 


